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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Newtown Historic Association presents  
“The Underground Railroad in Bucks County” 

 
The February meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 
February 19th at 8:00 PM at the Court Inn, Court Street & Centre Avenue, Newtown.  
 
“The Underground Railroad in Bucks County” is a presentation by Millard C. Mitchell, a 
retired aeronautical engineer, Korean War veteran, and descendent of slaves, that 
describes the role the Underground Railroad played in Bucks County. Many are unaware 
of the extensive involvement many residents and homes in the Bucks County area you 
will come away with a new respect for those that struggled so hard for their freedom and 
those that risked everything to help them. 
 
The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 
interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 
the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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